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The Law School Fund has benefitted tens of thousands 
of students over the course of six decades.  

With your support, the tradition will continue  
for generations to come.

“�We�believe�that�many�alumni�have�a�special�

interest�in�supporting�and�aiding�their�law�

school.�A�law�school�graduate�will�give�

to�further�the�efforts�of�their�professional�

school�because�of�their�special�interest�in�

the�legal�profession�and�the�administration�

of�justice...The�nation‚s�law�schools�provide�

a�unique�service,�and�we�believe�that�many�

lawyers�prefer�to�support�this�service�by�

direct�contributions�to�their�own�school.„

Herbert E.  
Wilson, ’23 

Inaugural Chair of  
the Law School Fund



The Law School Fund has benefitted tens of thousands 
of students over the course of six decades.  

With your support, the tradition will continue  
for generations to come.

Dear SALUTATION,

For the past 60 years, the Law School Fund has bolstered every aspect of life and learning in the Quad. The  
oldest annual fund at the University of Michigan, the discretionary nature of the fund enables the Law School’s 
leadership to be flexible and support a range of campus activities. 

From scholarships and seminars to visiting scholars and student organizations, the Law School Fund makes the 
Michigan Law experience possible. Students benefit from a variety of courses that empower them to explore  
different career paths, including the year-long MDefenders Public Defender Training Institute, the Legal Practice 
Program, summer internships, and even mini-seminars, one credit courses often held in a non-classroom setting. 
In addition, the Law School Fund has proved critical in supporting student needs while allowing us to shift to an 
unprecedented hybrid learning environment in response to the COVID-19 pandemic.  

The Law School Fund is fueled by the generosity of our alumni community. So much happens on campus because 
many former students have chosen to give to the fund every year since graduation. Will you help us celebrate six 
decades of the Law School Fund’s impact by making a gift today?

Thank you for helping us to provide opportunities, pivot in times of crisis, and ensure the Michigan Law experience.

Sincerely, 

Janice Glander
Executive Director, Annual & Reunion Giving

  Online at www.law.umich.edu/giving

  Check (Payable to the University of Michigan)    

  Phone (888.518.7888) 

F: <FINDERNUMBER>   ID: <LOOKUPID> ME: XXXXX

$  Law School Fund (335520)*

$  Law School Student Support (321752) ????

$  Law School Programmatic Support (321754) ????

$  Other 

 Please apply my gift to my outstanding pledge balance.

Please enclose your (or your spouse/partner’s) matching gift form to increase the value of your gift!
Visit www.giving.umich.edu/matching for employer details.

Addressee, AddressLine 1, AddressLine 2, AddressLine 3, AddressLine 4
City, State ZIP
Country

*If no fund is selected, your gift will be used where it is needed most.

One-time Gift: 
 <Ask1>
 <Ask2>
 <Ask3>
 $ 

OR

Monthly Gift: 
Charged the 10th of each month

 <Ask4> per month
 $  per month

STEP THREE: CHOOSE YOUR PAYMENT METHOD

STEP ONE: CHOOSE YOUR GIFT STEP TWO: CHOOSE YOUR AREA TO SUPPORT

I want to support the Law School Fund.

  Credit Card:   AMEX   Discover   MasterCard    VISA       

Acct. #       

Exp. Date      

Signature required ______________________________________________________



ADDRESSEE
COMPANY
ADDRESSLINE1
ADDRESSLINE2
CITY, STATE ZIP
COUNTRY



ADDRESS

RETURN ADDRESS


